M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
December 10, 2020
RE:
Architectural Services for RA Jones Renovations



Architectural firms were invited to submit qualification


proposals for the selection of a firm to serve as the District’s


architect for the RA Jones Renovations.  Three firms were sent


invitations to participate.  They were R.E. Hayes & Associates,


Clotfelter-Samokar, and Summit Architectural Services.


Proposals for architectural services were due on October 30 and


three responses were received.  I recommend the board approve


the contract for R.E. Hayes and Associates to serve as the


District’s architect, as presented.

I recommend the approval of architectural services, as presented.
